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 Ms Sue Lovecy, Head of School

PE in secondary from September

Hi all, 

Just a quick reminder that your child will need football boots in September.

Due to COVID, students cannot play competitive football but passing activities (boys and girls) can be performed therefore no shin guards are needed.

Rugby will not be played until PE Departments received further government guidelines. 

Your child will need football boots for participating in fitness on the field to prevent them from slipping and causing injury. If boots are not possible, your child can wear trainers that you don't mind getting very muddy but please ensure they have a good grip. Football boots are strongly advised.

Normal PE kit is expected to be worn and Ms Lovecy has agreed that students can come to school in their PE kit only on the days they have PE to save using the changing rooms. 

Any problems please contact me at jamie.powell@stmartins3-16.org

Have a great summer and I look forward to teaching your son in September.

Mr Powell – Head of PE

ST MARTINS SCHOOL
                                                                                                          Moors Bank
                                                                                                          St Martins

                                                                                                          SY10 7BD






                         01691 776500
reception@stmartins3-16.org


